

National Recognition Information Centre for the United Kingdom

SUFFOLK HOUSE, 68-70 SUFFOLK ROAD, CHELTENHAM GL50 2ED. HEAD OF UK NARIC: DR CLOUD BAI-YUN

Services for individuals: t: +44 (0) 871 330 7033 f: +44 (0) 871 330 7005 www.naric.org.uk (Calls cost 11p per minute plus your phone company's access charge)



Mrs Jaspreet Kaur Jatinder Singh Bains 9 Stapleton Road Bexleyheath Kent DA7 5QE



11 January 2018

Your unique UK NARIC reference number: 4000325392 Jaspreet Kaur Please quote this number in all your correspondence with us

Dear Jaspreet Kaur,

We are pleased to enclose your UK NARIC evaluation statement(s).

Your qualification evaluation has been carried out carefully by experienced credential evaluators. The evaluation expresses how the overall level of a qualification compares to qualifications in the UK. This comparability relates to the qualification itself - your individual marks or grades do not play a part in qualification comparison.

There is more information about your evaluation on the reverse of your statement. You can read more about our methodology and Code of Practice at www.naric.org.uk/cop

Your statement has a number of security features. These make altered statements easier to detect. Employers, trade and professional bodies, and educational institutions can also contact UK NARIC to verify statements. These measures protect the integrity and value of your UK NARIC statements.

If you have queries or if you require further assistance, the easiest way to contact us is to go to www.naric.org.uk and log-in using your UK NARIC registration details. There, you can use the online messaging to contact our customer service team. Alternatively you can telephone us on +44 (0) 871 330 7033.

Please note that we are unable to deal with queries about your statement after six months from the date of issue.

UK NARIC evaluations are not binding and have no legal force - their status is as guidance only. The final decision about suitability of a qualification or person for a study place, job, or trade/professional status always rests with the admitting body.

We respect your data and your privacy and it is UK NARIC policy that information relating to an individual application will not be passed on to, or discussed with, third parties without the prior consent of the applicant.

Yours sincerely

Alastair Dore Information Officer



